
Your link to “The New Era of Short Term
Rentals in B.C.” can be found below: 

We look forward to engaging with you during our live
webinar on Wednesday, May 29, 6:30-7:30 pm PST

WEBINAR LINK

If you have any questions in the meantime,
please do not hesitate to contact a team

member at your convenience | 250.275.4870

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84051644191

